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Insights into ...

Primary School:
Well rested and relaxed after the autumn break, the primary school started into

November.

The English class of Ms. Anna worked on the topics "rooms in a house" and

"furniture". The children had a lot of fun working on this topic. They worked very

diligently in single, partner or group work. The class dealt with objects that belong

either in the bathroom, in the kitchen, in the bedroom or in the living room. The

children are able to identify certain furniture that could only be found in one

room, but also discussed, for example, whether a table belongs in the kitchen or in

the living room.

In future lessons, the students will deal with different places, for example the

park, the school, the playground, at home with friends and more. In this context,

the students should be able to describe and explain different ways and places.

Secondary School:
French and its vexed pronunciation:

French becomes serious from the 7th grade onwards - a real, even assessed,

school subject. Whereas in the first two school years of the SEK it was only about

cultural topics and simple, playfully acquired vocabulary, now real exercises are

added. The children already have English as a learning language, but now, they

come into contact with French, which is so very different - and are often

overwhelmed because it is so different from German or English. That's why we

start the school year with pronunciation games, where the kids can overcome

their fear a bit. In November, this pronunciation is then tried out with a first

presentation in which certain things are to be said in French. Of course, we

continue to work on this, bit by bit and playfully, which is always fun for our 7th

graders.

The	team of theMayflower Christian	Academy	wishes

you a wonderful Advent!	
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